
 

Programme to focus on the reuse of water, recharging of structures and 

intensive afforestation in SPIHER Campus 

 
The Institute organized a programme on 18th September 2019 to focus on 

reuse of water, recharging of structures and intensive afforestation. The Deputy 

Collector of Tiruvallur District Ms. D.Rathna along with the officials of the 

Institute, Dean Engineering Dr. K.V. Narayanan and Dean Arts and Science, Dr. 

M. Venkataramanan and NSS Officer, Dr.P.Periyasamy participated in the event 

along with faculty, staff and students. Photographs of the events are attached 

below. 

 



 

Deputy Collector of Tiruvallur District addressing the gathering 

 

 

A section of the faculty, staff and students during the interaction. 


